

Quakertown Soccer Club Newsletter



March 2013

Message from the President

Well, Winter is winding to a close and QSC is getting prepared for a VERY, VERY busy Spring. Intramural Registration is wide open and we have almost 200 players already registered. New IM Coaches Training is being planned and we will be conducting our IM Festival again this year. Travel Teams will be venturing outside and Outdoor State Cups, the QSC Spring Tournament and Spring Leagues are on the horizon. To that end we will need to get our facility spruced up for all the upcoming activity. Spring Facility Clean-up Day is Saturday, April 6, beginning at 8am. Volunteers from all parts of the Club including IM, Travel, Academy and Special Needs are welcome. The more the merrier and this past November we had such a great turnout, we were finished by Noon. We hope you are having a great Winter and look forward to seeing you outside soon.

Yours in Soccer!

Jeffrey Geiser

Our club store is open!

Get ready for the upcoming Spring season with some new QSC gear! check it out here

Intramural News

Registration for the Spring/Summer Intramural season is open. Click here to go to our Registration web page. We are expecting 600-700 players in various age groups, girls, boys and co-ed up to age 18. This season we will continue with our MLS uniforms which we received great feedback on after last season.

We are happy to report that we will be partnering with Total Soccer to train our intramural coaches this year. This a great opportunity for those interested in coaching to learn more about the "beautiful game". We are always trying to better prepare our players and improving our coaching is part of the that. This year we'll be providing more examples, technical demonstrations and handouts.









Quakertown Soccer Club Newsletter



March 2013

QSC Winter Classic Results

Our Winter Classic Weekends have been a big success this year. Please check out all of results here:

http://www.quakertownsoccerclub.org/schedules/QSC3v3Indoor/57792847.html

Coach's Corner

Getting an "F" isn't always a bad thing. EPYSA is offering many levels of coaches training. Please be sure to look into this great resource available to the soccer community. Maybe one day you'll get a "D".

http://www.epysa.org/coaching/scheduled_courses.aspx

QSC Awards Night

Coaches, players and parents celebrated the accomplishments of the 2012 travel season on February 1st. Congratulations to our special honorees:

Coach of the Year: John Scott U13 Boys Gunners

Becky Armstrong Award: Ryan Leatherman U14 Crushers

President's Award – Maria Pursel

QSC in the News

Congratulations to the U14M Crushers - Indoor State Cup Finalists!



All League Teams for high school were announced:

Congratulations to Kyle Woulfe U17 Cougars and former QSC players Shelly Cowan, Shannon Gibat and Erinne Finlayson.

We look forward to seeing future QSC players join this group! Check it out online:

High School Boys

High School Girls